
 
 

 NHPCO COVID-19 Update – 12/07/20  
NHPCO has created this update for hospice and palliative care providers to share recent news and helpful links. 
Please note, these Updates are published when there is helpful news to share. 

“Keep your face always toward the sunshine - and shadows will fall behind you.” 
— Walt Whitman 

 

Provider Update 

HHS/ASPR COVID-19 Outpatient Therapeutics Mini-Series  
With its first offering on Wednesday, December 9, 12:00 - 1:00 p.m. EST (offered on additional dates as well), 
ASPR and Project Echo out of the University of New Mexico School of Medicine will be offering a free mini-series. 
The series will provide a deep dive on new and emerging COVID-19 outpatient therapeutics, including 
monoclonal antibodies. The goal of this mini-series is to equip clinicians with the appropriate knowledge, 
resources, and tools needed to initiate and scale administration of these therapies and reduce strain on the U.S. 
healthcare system. CME is available.    
 
Topics to be covered include:  
•    Clinical trials and drug efficacy  
•    Best practices from the field (e.g., workflows, training, IT)  
•    Priority settings (e.g., nursing homes, federally qualified health centers)  
•    Ethical issues (e.g., equitable access, prioritization of highest-risk patients)  
•    Considerations for use of vaccine and therapeutics   
 
Register online and select one of several available dates for the session.  
 

-###- 

https://echo.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_nJLmp2xaT-yNBHe-0Pfspw

